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This Week’s Attendance 

This week’s attendance has been 96% and the whole school attendance (Sept to date) is 

96.8%. Well done to Mrs Fagg’s class who have maintained outstanding attendance 

throughout the half term. Autumn term is typically the highest of the three terms and so 
we would expect to be well above our target at this point in the year. 
At next week’s parents’ evening you will be able to get an update on your child’s  individ-
ual  attendance.  
Top three classes this week; 

5FH (100%), 3J (99.2%) & 1W (98.3%) 
Classes above 96% 

6J (98%),  4G (97.7%), RJ (97.5%), 3P (97.4%), 2M (96.7%) 
Classes below 96% 

5C (95.7%),  2R (94.2%), 1JO (93.1%),  4M (92.5%),  
RM (91.6%), 6B (89.6%) 

Upcoming Diary Dates: 

22nd October (5-7pm) Parents Evening 

23rd October  (3.30-5.30) Parents Evening 

24th October (3.15-4.30) Nursery Parents Consultation 

25th October—school closes for half term 

4th November—school re-opens 

6th November—Nasal Flu Spray 

11th November—Y2 SATs meeting 
2.30 & 5.45pm 

18th November—Y1 Phonics Parents Meeting 
2.30 & 5.45pm 

This Week’s House Points 

1st **Giraffes** 372 

2nd Leopards 371 

3rd Pandas 339 

4th Elephants 303 
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Nursery Parent Consultation 
Nursery parent consultation sessions will take place on Thursday October 24th 
3.15pm — 4.30pm.  
Please speak to a member of the Nursery team for more information. 
 
 

***FUN FEST COLESHILL Holiday Club is open for October half 
term.*** 
Over 20 different activities for your children to enjoy including all the favourites 
and our BRAND NEW sessions Lego Creations and Coleshill’s Got Talent.  
PLEASE BOOK EARLY at www.fun-fest.co.uk/colview 

Online Safety Corner 
 

Welcome to our Online Safety Corner 
 
This term the whole school is learning about online safe-
ty. Here is a website which explores social media sites, 
games and search engines which are safe for your child 
to use. Why not talk to your child about what they are 
using and introduce them to these? 
 
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/social-media-
networks-made-for-kids/  

 

http://www.fun-fest.co.uk/colview
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/social-media-networks-made-for-kids/
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/social-media-networks-made-for-kids/
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Site Services Assistant Required 

10.0 Hours per Week; Term time plus 3 weeks 

£9.55—£9.74 per hour; £18,426- £18,795 pro rata  
 
Do you have an eye for detail and gain great satisfac-
tion from a job well done? 

Coleshill C of E Primary School requires a Site Ser-
vices Assistant for an initial 10 hours per week to pro-
vide efficient and effective support to ensure the secu-
rity and cleanliness of the school site. Duties will not 
initially require being a key holder but will operate be-
tween 7.30 am - 9.30 am Monday to Friday. 

The successful candidate will need to have a proactive 
and motivated approach to ensure the efficient running 
of the school site including; site security, maintenance, up-keep of outside areas, and 
supporting your line manager with health and safety matters. 

Applicants must be able to work as part of a team, communicate effectively with children, 
staff, governors, parents and contractors adhering to established safety policies and pro-
cedures. 

For additional information, full job description & how to apply follow this link to 

https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/job/64835/janitor/ to apply on-line. 

Applications to be emailed to admin3586@welearn365.com 
 
Closing Date: Monday 4th November 2019 

Interview: Friday 8th November 2019.  

Visits to the school are welcomed and can be 
arranged. 

This school is committed to safeguarding and 
promoting the welfare of children and young 
people/vulnerable adults and expect all staff 
and volunteers to share this commitment. This 
position is subject to a criminal records check 
from the Disclosure and Barring Service 
(formerly CRB) which will require you to dis-
close details of all unspent and unfiltered 
spent reprimands, formal warnings, cautions 
and convictions in your application form. 

https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/job/64835/janitor/
mailto:admin3586@we-learn.com
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Church News: Open the Book 20th Year celebrations 
  

The open the book team have been presenting Bible 
stories in drama form  to the children in school during 
assembly time for over 10 years.  It is now 20 years 
since the Bible Society launched these assembly stories 
for presentation in schools.   
 
As a way to celebrate this occasion the Open the Book 
team will be presenting a special drama at the Parish 
church on Sunday 3rd November at 10.30am during the 
morning service. I would firstly like to invite you to come 
along to the service on Sunday 3rd November both to see the drama and to experience the 
type of stories and child participation we do in school. 
 
Secondly if you have a child that would like to help join in a group to lead a song at the end 
of the presentation or if they would like to be in the drama I will be giving out consent/
information letters at school over the next couple of weeks to children who would like to 
do this.  Please encourage your child to come and get one.  
 

“An all age service for All Saints with lively songs and engaging and interactive 
Bible story performed in the inimitable OTB way!”          Rev Nick Parker. 

 

We would love to include children and parents in this special event and would also love to 
include your child if they  would like to join in with us. 
  
Thank you Jan Pearson 
OTB Coordinator 
 
  
  

 
Light Night 
Thursday 31st October 4pm to 6pm – our ‘Light Night’ 
with traditional Halloween games and activities 
(pumpkin carving, apple-bobbing, fancy dress) with a 
baked potato supper – in a positive and safe environ-
ment. 
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